
February 1, 2002

Mr. Jeffrey Thompson
Directory Business Solution Design

Re:  AT&T Escalation SCR090601-1-E05

Dear Mr. Thompson:

Thank you for your response dated January 30, 2002 to AT&T’s formal escalation of
SCR090601-E05, requesting that UNE-P orders be billed on a CABS bill

AT&T is pleased that Qwest will provide UNE-P bills in a CABs billing format in all
regions beginning with the July 2002 bill cycle.  It is unfortunate that it has taken so long
for Qwest to provide billing in the manner that has been called for since 1997 in many of
our interconnection agreements.  AT&T expects that this implementation will proceed
promptly and that we will experience no further delays.

AT&T would like to clarify that Qwest will deliver OBF compliant CABS billing for all
UNE-P and UNE-L products.  AT&T also requests that AT&T and Qwest coordinate a
transmission test of this new format sometime prior to implementation.

AT&T would like to set up a conference call to clarify these and other issues to ensure
that the expectations of both companies are satisfied.  I will work on coordinating this
call in the next week or so, and include the other CLECs joining this escalation.

Thank you for your time and consideration.

Carla Dickinson Pardee
LSAM Manager
303-298-6101


